
Barton  conducting  phone
survey
If someone calls asking questions about Barton Health, it’s
not a scam.

Barton  is  conducting  a  Community  Health  Needs  Assessment
survey by phone. The assessment is done every three years. The
results will guide Barton Health and other local health and
human service agencies on what is considered the community’s
most pressing health needs.

The survey takes between 20 and 25 minutes and is anonymous.
Respondents  will  be  asked  in  detail  about  their  health
history. The survey is conducted by a third party from out of
the area to ensure privacy of personal information. Responses
will be compiled and only used for the assessment.

For more info, call 530.543.5537.
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